
Addendum 1 – Stonemill Estates Request for Proposals  
Issued May 4, 2015 
 
It was originally stated that the maximum density for the RFP area was 124 units.  This Addendum 
is to revise the maximum number of units to 127 units.  
 

- Lot 1, Block 11 was originally planned for a 4-unit building. 
- Proposers may replat the area. Please note that there are four existing utility services to 

Lot 1, Block 11. 
 
 

 


